
From: Trella Laughlin [mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net]  

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 11:52 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Public notice 

 
As as a resident of Eureka Springs, I ask that your upcoming regulation about notification include: 
  
30 days notice to people 
notices printed in community newspapers 
notices on radio 
allow citizens to speak 
  
Thank you. 
  
Trella Laughlin 
 


